Sayers, Margery

From: BVivrette <bvivrette@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 22, 2019 8:28 PM
To: CouncilMail

Subject: CB17

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the
sender.]

Dear Council members,

I am writing to you in support of CB17 which strengthens the APFO school test for slowing development in overcapacity
areas. This gives additional, much needed time for the school district to balance resources and plan better to build
schools utilizing state and local funding (like the overdue impact fee increase) better. Please help improve the
experience for our children, and focus on sustainable growth, utilizing and fortifying APFO as the centerpiece it should
be, today.

Thank you,
Brian Vivrette






